
19th October 2018 

 

Our learning this week… 

Why Should We Remember? 

WW1 Propaganda posters- We researched different WW1 posters, looking at the 

different techniques used to persuade men to join the war. The children copied 

some of the styles and images used. After that, the children have been designing 

their own poster that is persuasive and aimed at persuading men to join up during 

WW1.  

 

           

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

English 

The children’s stories are coming along well and most of the children have nearly finished 

their story. Next week they will be doing Peer Critique and self-editing before giving them to 

me to mark over the half term. 

An Idea for Half-Term? 

A parent has drawn my attention to an interesting WW1 exhibition on in Bristol that might 

be worth a visit during half-term if you are looking for something different to do: 

https://www.bristolmuseums.org.uk/bristol-archives/whats-on/bristol-women-at-war/ 

I look forward to seeing you at parents’ evening next week. 
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